CEPP meeting October 3, 2012
Minutes

In attendance: Josh Ness (acting Chair); Beau Breslin, Rochelle Calhoun, Hope Casto, Chris Kopec, Bill
Lewis, Benjamin Bechard ('14), Emily Kowal ("13) and Peter von Allmen (scribe).

Guests: Karen Kellogg (Associate Dean of the Faculty), Kim Frederick (Chemistry) to discuss the science
initiative; and Katie Hauser (Chair, CAS) and Corey Freeman-Gallant (Associate Dean of the Faculty) to
discuss Committee on Academic Standing matters.

Introduction: Josh Ness introduced Hope Casto as a new member of the committee.

Announcements:

1) Sarah Goodwin will meet with IPPC to discuss the possibility of a new organizational relationship
between the CEPP and the ASC.

2) Josh Ness noted that there were no objections from CEPP members related to the college’s
application for the George Alden Excellence in Career-Related Undergraduate Education Award
for additional SEE-Beyond funding. The process will move ahead through the office of the Dean

discussed which departments, programs and facilities will be most impacted;

equirements






